
Studio 55 Art Guild 

Botanical Center Art Exhibit  August 3rd-31st 

 

August 3rd:  Drop off Art at the Botanical Center between 9-10  AM   Pickup 
Art August 31st  9-10AM  
Springfield Botanical Center  2400 S Scenic Ave. ·Botanical Center phone: 

(417) 891-1515 

 

• Submit up to 2 entries per person. 

• All entries must have wire hangers, be framed, canvas to be galley 
wraped 

              with staples on the back or canvas framed. 

• Entries should not be wider (outside dimension of frame or canvas) than   
22". 

              The display panels are 22" wide. 

• The following information must be placed on the back of each entry : 

            Title of entry 

            Artist Name 

            Medium and size 

           Price 

           Your phone # 

• The same information must be given to me (Don Letson) via email 
(techy@mchsi.com) 

phone 417-869-7812, or given to me at the June or July meeting.  The 
info is needed for the display tags. 

• Call me if you need more information 

 

Thank you for participating in the Botanical Center-Studio 55 Art Exhibit. 

Don Letson 

Studio 55 Board Member 

https://local.yahoo.com/info-206331829-springfield-botanical-center-springfield?stx=botanical%20center&csz=Springfield,%20MO&fr=lsrp
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